
 
 

 
 

FIELD TRIP PERMISSION FORM 

Field trips are designated to be educational, as well as fun. Each classroom will 
take one or more field trips during the course of the school year. Such trips away 
from the school grounds may be within walking distance of the school or may 
request transportation. Parents will be notified in advance of any field trip 
requiring transportation, either through the school newsletter, or by the 
classroom teacher. 

 

My child(ren): ______________________________________________________ 
has my permission to participate in classroom field trips. I understand that I may 
exclude my child from participating in trips that require transportation by 
notifying my child’s teacher.   
 
 
Parent’s Signature: ___________________________________________________ 
 
Date: ________________________ 


